
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

Summer Holiday Reminders 

E/IC/SC/23/151 

25th June, 2024 

Dear Parents, 

 As the summer holiday is coming, please pay attention to the following arrangements: 

(1) Summer holiday dates: 15th July (Monday) – 31st August, 2024 (Saturday). 
  

(2) Holiday homework:  Students must complete the holiday homework. Holiday homework will be 

distributed on 10th July, 2024 (Wednesday). Please remind your children to 

finish it. 
 

(3) Textbook subsidy scheme:  Applicants should fill in the assessment forms / E-Form (online) 

issued   

by the Student Financial Assistance Agency and send them to the 

SFAA. 
 

(4) First day of the new academic year: 2nd September, 2024 (Monday) from 8:05 a.m. to 12:55 p.m. 

* Non-school bus team students should arrive at school between 7:45 a.m. and 8:05 a.m. 
 

(5) Book distribution: Books will be distributed on 3rd September (Tuesday) and 4th September 

(Wednesday). 
 

(6) Other details for the beginning of the new term:   

a)  Students must wear a tidy school uniform and attend the Opening Ceremony at school 

punctually on 2nd September (Monday). 

b)  School hours: 

2nd September, 2024 (Monday) to 6th September, 2024 (Friday) 8:05 a.m.–12:55 

p.m. 

  * Non-school bus team students should arrive at school between 7:45 a.m. to 8:05 a.m. 
 

(7) Lunch arrangement:  School lunch will be available on 9th September, 2024 (Monday) 
 

(8) School bus arrangement: Parents should directly contact the drivers or school bus service 

providers (Mrs. Chung Tel. No.: 9477 1323). 

 

(9) Portrait photo taking (Optional): A photo-taking service for students’ portrait photos will be 

provided by the photo service company on 13/9/2024 (Friday).  

Each set of photos (total 12 copies) costs HK$16. 
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(10) Normal school hours： Starting from 9th September, students will have normal lessons according 

to   the following timetable. 

 
 

During the summer holiday, parents should pay more attention to announcements on the school 

website. For enquiries, please contact the School Office at 2450 2270. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ko Tak Yin 

Headmistress 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Reply Slip                        E/IC/SC/23/151 

Summer Holiday Reminders 

Dear Headmistress, 

I have read and acknowledged the Summer Holiday Reminders. 

           

Parent’s signature: ___________________________  

Parent’s name: ______________________________ 

Student’s name: __________________ Class: _____ 

Date: _____________________________________ 


